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Holly Busby, Children’s Director 

 
 

 
 

BREAKTHROUGH  
Jesus Breaks the Chains of Bondage 

Mark 5:1-20 
 

“There are two equal and opposite errors into which our race can fall 
about the devils. One is to disbelieve their existence. The other is to  

believe, and to feel an excessive and unhealthy interest in them. They 
themselves are equally pleased by both errors….” The Screwtape Letters 

                                                 C. S. Lewis 
 

Satan desires to destroy God’s Creation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jesus transforms and restores people in bondage. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are transformed for the purpose of telling others about Christ. 
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Jan. 17, 2021 

 
WELCOME      Michael Ingram 
 

 

VIDEO 
 

Promo read by a child and Holly 
 

“This Is Amazing Grace” 
 

“Trust In You” 
 

“The Solid Rock” 
 
 

PRAYER      Nicole Helm 
 
 

“Break Through” 
 
 
 

Message      Michael Ingram 
BREAKTHROUGH 

Mark 5:1-20 
 
 

 
Invitation 
 

“I Surrender All” 
 
 

Closing Prayer 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Jan. 17th 

 Worship Service @ 8:00 a.m. 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All Ages 

 Worship Service 10:15 a.m. 

  

 

  

Wednesday, Jan. 20th 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth @ 6:00 p.m., Third Floor 

 Children’s Choir will resume in 
 February. Questions, See Holly. 

 

 

 

Sunday, Jan. 24th 

 Worship Service @ 8:00 a.m. 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!!     
 Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

             

Jan. 17th-Jan 24th 

 
Jan. 19th 

Sandra Ingram 
Jan. 20th 

Kathy Robinson 
Jan. 21st 

Frank Allen 
Jan. 22nd 

Lori Davis Kirkpatrick 
Jan. 23rd 

Larry Brown 
Jan. 26th 

Penny Young 
Jan. 27th 

Carrie Smith 
 
 
 
 
 

Things to Remember!! 
Sunday School Teachers, please 
turn in your S. S. Roll each Sun-

day. Also we have new cards 
that I have given each class to 
get INFO on any visitor or new 
member. PLEASE keep these in 
your S.S. room and fill them out 
and turn in with your roll so we 

have a record of their info. If 
you get low, make a note on 
your S. S. Roll and I will make 
sure you get more. They have 

carbon copies so you can keep a 
record for visits or calls. 

COMPASS PROGRAM 
Beginning another class on January 20th. 

We ask that you continue to pray and  
support the Compass Program as they 

reach out to our community and offer help 
to those women 19 yrs. and up. Without 
your support and assistance it would not 
be possible for us to reach these women 

and help them with the tools they need to 
better their life and their families.  

Questions on the Compass program,  
contact Pam Jones or Nicole Mouchka. 

Thank you for all you do!! 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

Lori Davis Kirkpatrick 

FBC E-MAIL 
 PRAYER MINISTRY 
If you are interested in  

becoming a part of the First  
Baptist Church  

E-mail prayer ministry, please 
give your name, phone # & 

Email address to 
Ronnie Morrow or send it to 

him at: 
memeandpops@hotmail.com  

or call him at  
256-447-2841. 

SPREAD LUV 2 
CHICAGO PROJECT! 

Donate NEW or gently used gloves, 
toboggans or scarves.  

Now through Wednesday, Feb. 
3rd. Boxes will be set up by the 
Welcome Center and outside  

Holly’s Office. Thank you for your 
support!! 

To My Church Family and 
Sunday School Class: Thanks 
for all the cards and much 
needed prayers. 
  Frank Allen 

WANTED!!! 
Looking for volunteers to serve in 

our tech ministry. Positions for  
audio, camera, multimedia.  
Experience helpful but not  

necessary. Training provided.  
Contact Joe Wingard at the 

Church Office for more  
information. 
256-447-9496 

Sunday School Teachers, please 
turn in your S. S. Roll each Sun-

that I have given each class to 
get INFO on any visitor or new 
member. PLEASE keep these in 
your S.S. room and fill them out 
and turn in with your roll so we 

sure you get more. They have 
carbon copies so you can keep a 

YOU ARE INVITED TO A 
BABY SHOWER 

In Honor of: 
Sara Posey Gaines 

 
Sat., Jan. 23rd, 2-3:30 p.m. 

 
Angel Grove Baptist Church 

Jacksonville, Al. 
 

Registered at: 
Amazon & Target 

 
IT’S A BOY!!!! 
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